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Comments: The proposed policy changes will jeopardize safety for climbers while upending established policy for

decades and preventing the future exploration of USFS areas. Fixed anchors are essential part of the safety

system for climbers and placing strong constraints on their installation will make climbing less safe. Additionally

the proposed policy will make it impossible to regularly maintain existing anchors, creating further unsafe

conditions for climbers. 

 


